By signing up for the Vocation Prayer Chalice, you are making the
commitment to pray each day, for the week you agree to, for the
purpose of vocations in our parish and in our diocese.

You will be presented a chalice by the priest at Mass on the
Saturday/Sunday you choose. You will also receive a prayer
packet with a list of all of the ordained clergy in the diocese, as
well as those specific to Holy Spirit Parish. Our current
seminarians will also be included. Remember them in your
prayers.

On the Saturday/Sunday that you choose, you (or you/ your
family) will be called to come forward to receive the chalice and
the prayer packet and Father will give you a special blessing. The
congregation will pray the Vocations Prayer. You will pray that
week and return the packet and chalice the following
Saturday/Sunday...to the round table in the foyer as you enter
church. Be sure to have it there by 15 minutes before the Mass
is to begin so that the Ceremonial Minister can take it to the altar
for the next family.

Thank you in advance for your willingness to participate in this
very important ministry. You, as well as our parish/diocese, will
be blessed by your prayers in this regard! WE are the Lord’s
servants here on this earth....His hands, His feet, building His
kingdom!
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